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We gather on Gunaikurnai Country. We pay our respects to their Elders; past, present and emerging.    
We also acknowledge the ongoing living culture and connection to Country of all First Peoples.    



 

Dear Families and Friends, 

I could not believe what I saw today when almost every child at St Brendan’s burst through the gates 

dressed immaculately for the Book Week celebration. What joy! Thank you, parents for the effort you 

went to, sending your children dressed up so that they could have conversations with everyone they 

bumped into about their character. It really set the tone for the day and in some way is the ultimate team 

builder. The events of the day were very well-prepared by the teachers, and I imagine all children went 

home with plenty of stories to share. 

A great day was had last week at the District Athletics carnival. Our Sports Coordinator, Hannah Neal 
facilitated the running of the event and in perfect weather it was most enjoyable. Our competitors were 

well prepared for their events as we had done training at school, they performed admirably, and they came 

steaming home in the relays. Fiona Yates commented that she could not remember a more respectful group 
of students and we are proud to say that twenty-five are now progressing to the Division competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amity Thomson, Sadie Williams, Ivy Lay and Josie Neal will make the Sacrament of Confirmation. This 

is always a very intimate celebration with member of our parish community. Please join us at 6pm tonight 

in the church. Bishop Greg will preside over the Mass and his words of wisdom during the homily always 

strike a chord with the audience. 

 
Kind Regards, 

Matthew Hamer  

 

 

Why children and adults need vitamin D: https://raisingchildren.net.au/ 
Children need vitamin D for bone growth and     
development. So do babies developing in the womb. 
Vitamin D helps us absorb calcium. Serious vitamin 
D deficiency in children can cause rickets, delayed 
motor development, muscle weakness, aches and 
pains, and fractures. Vitamin D deficiency in adults 
has been linked to osteomalacia, osteoporosis, some 
cancers, heart disease and diabetes. If women don’t 
get enough vitamin D during pregnancy, their chil-
dren are at greater risk of developing rickets later in 
childhood. This risk is reduced if children get enough 
vitamin D after birth. 
Vitamin D and sunlight 
Children need sunlight on their skin for their bodies to make vitamin D. They get most of their      
vitamin D this way. Scientists aren’t sure exactly how much sun children in Australia need for good 
levels of vitamin D. But we do know that the amount of sun your child needs depends on your      
location in Australia and the time of year. It also depends a bit on your skin colour. People with 
very dark skin need 3-6 times more sun to make vitamin D than light-skinned people 
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  Up Coming Events 

 AUGUST Term 3 

Week 5 Friday 22nd 6.00pm Confirmation 

Week 6 Monday 25th Inform & Empower: Year 1 
11.30am VIC SPELL @ Paynesville PS 

 Tuesday 26th 9.10am Year 1 Prayer 

 Friday 29th 9.10am Year 6 Mass 
2.30pm Assembly: Foundation 

 SEPTEMBER  

Week 7 Tuesday 2nd Father’s Day Stall 
Book club due back 

 Wednesday 3rd Father’s Day Stall 

 Thursday 4th 6.00pm Lions Public Speaking - Mechanics Hall 

 Friday 5th 8.00am Father’s Day Breakfast 
9.10 Whole School Mass: Pilgrims of Hope Jubilee  

 Sunday 7th Father’s Day 

Week 8 Monday 8th School Nurse visit - Foundation 
Division Athletics 

 Tuesday 9th School Nurse visit - Foundation 

 Wednesday 10th School Nurse visit - Foundation 

 Thursday 11th 9.10am 4 and 4/5 Prayer 

 Friday 12th  Pyjama Day 
9.10am Foundation Mass 
1.35pm Science Afternoon 

Week 9 Friday 19th The Big Picnic 
9.10am GHC Assembly: Year 4/5 Red 
2.15pm Term Ends 



 

Pat Cronin Incursion: 
Written by Leon and Hazel 

 
On the 15 of August, the Pat Cronin Foundation visited our school to teach us about the effects of        
violence on everyone's lives. Aiden our guide talked to us about all that happened to Pat and the              
‘ Coward punch ‘. We all walked out with different views on fights, realising how one action without a 
thought can change an entire community. 
 
In 2016, after his first senior footy game, Pat went out for a couple of drinks with his mates. A brawl later 
broke out in front of the pub, and Pat went in to pull a friend to safety, when a sudden ‘ Coward Punch ‘ to 
the back of his head struck. Pat didn’t feel any different for a couple of hours, until he fell unconscious 2 
hours later. He was taken to the hospital, but unfortunately, he passed away.  
 
The Foundation taught us about recognising and managing our emotions. They taught us about calming 
ourselves down after we are very angry and all about why we get angry. They discussed with us how to 
deal with situations that may involve aggressive people and potentially the warning signs and body      
language.  
 
The Pat Cronin Foundation embroiders an owl on their shirt, an owl (now called Skipper ) that Pat had 
previously designed a few years prior. Skipper teaches us to; 
Be wise, think carefully, and act kindly.  
 
We would like to thank Aiden and the Pat Cronin Foundation team for coming to our school to deliver the 
“Be Wise” presentation, using Pat’s story to illustrate the consequences of violence and encourage      
students like us to make safer choices.  
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Anxiety & Young People 

Anxiety is a natural and expected 
part of growing up. In fact, it plays an 
important role in helping young   
people prepare for challenges, stay 
alert to potential dangers and adapt 
to new situations. It can motivate 
them to study for a test, practise    
before a performance, or tread   
carefully in unfamiliar settings.    However, for many children and adolescents 
today, anxiety can shift from being a helpful response to becoming intense, 
persistent and disruptive. 

The world young people are growing up in is fast-paced and often demanding. 
Academic pressures, social expectations, family changes and the constant   
presence of digital media can all contribute to heightened stress and worry. 

When anxiety is left unrecognised or unsupported, it can begin to affect a 
young person's wellbeing, learning, friendships and self-confidence. That's why 
it's so important for adult carers to understand how anxiety may present in  
children. Everyone experiences anxiety differently, and there's no one-size-fits-
all solution. 

This edition of SchoolTV raises awareness and provides families with practical 
strategies to help young people manage anxiety in healthy, constructive ways. 

Here is the link to your Edition: http://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/
newsletter/anxiety-young-people-au 

http://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/newsletter/anxiety-young-people-au
http://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/newsletter/anxiety-young-people-au


 

The Raising Healthy Minds app is a free, personalised, pocket resource to help parents and    
carers raise confident, resilient children. Co-designed with parents and experts and funded by the 
Australian Government, Raising Healthy Minds aims to support children’s social and emotional 
wellbeing with evidence-based information.   
  
You’ll find information on topics like dealing with worries and making friends, as well as ideas for 
day-to-day life, like creating family routines, looking after yourself as a parent, and building strong 
relationships.   
  
The app offers a mix of quick-read articles, videos and animations aimed at parents and carers of 
children aged 0-12 years. You can tailor information to the age of your child and opt-in to receive 
helpful tips.   
  
Raising Healthy Minds provides simple-to-use information at your fingertips with clear actions you 
can start today.   
  
Download from Google Play or the App Store or go to raisingchildren.net.au/rhm to learn more 

and raise a healthy mind     

http://www.raisingchildren.net.au/rhm


St Brendan’s Op Shop has   
second hand school uniform  
available.  
St Brendan’s School uniform 
available $3.00 per item      
unless  otherwise marked.  
Open 10am-3pm  Tuesday,     
Wednesday & Thursday. 
 

When picking up and dropping off your child we ask all 
parents to observe the following procedures at St 
Brendan's CPS. 
 
Collecting Students from School Grounds – Child 
Safety As you would understand, child safety is the 
number one priority for schools. As circumstances 
evolve, we want to ensure we have the best possible 
practice in place. Please note the following                
requirements for collecting students at the end of the 
day. 
 
Collecting from the church gate –  
Students in years Foundation, One and Two will remain 
with their class teacher at the end of the day just      
outside their classroom. The church gates will be open 
at 3.15pm, at which time parents are required to enter 
the school grounds to collect their children from the 
class teachers. This action is in place to avoid           
situations where students leave the school grounds 
and run into the church gate car park area without an 
adult being present. 
  
Please use the appropriate car park entry and exit. 
Please do not drive across the footpath to enter or exit 
the car park. We have students and other pedestrians 
using the footpath.  
 
Collecting from the administration office 
Please enter the gates and collect your child from the 
junior classroom area or your child from years Three to 
Six may meet you just inside the gates. Students are 
not to leave the grounds and cross the car park area 
without an adult walking with them. 
If dropping students off in the morning, you must also 
walk them into school. Please do not use the disabled 
parking bay without permission to do so. 
 
Collecting from car line 
Typically, St Brendan’s staff are there to organise     
students into cars at the end of the day. If you wish to 
park and collect your child, please use the crosswalk 
and an adult must walk with their child/ren. Drop off at 
the beginning of the day should take place at the bus 
stop area. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Regards, 

Matthew Hamer 

Principal 



Uniform Reminders 

 

JEWELLERY is restricted to the following - a wrist watch, no more than 

one small plain matching pair of studs or sleepers in the ear lobe - gold, silver or       

gemstone, a religious medallion on a chain to be worn under clothing.               

Fashion jewellery, make-up and nail polish are not permitted.   

 

HAIR is to be kept neat and tidy at all times.  Hair longer than collar length, 

must be tied back completely. This is to help restrict the spread of nits and 

lice and for student safety. Headband, hair ties, ribbons, scrunchies and 

clips must be blue, black or brown. 

It is not appropriate for children to come to school with dyed or                 

inappropriate hair styles as deemed by the Principal.   
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